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Critical SBIC Open Board Position 

Publicity Chairperson – Serve as the public voice of 

the SBIC. 

 
      

THE LORDS FOOD PANTRY STATS FOR 

June 2024 

Number of People Served (Includes TEFAP) 

      Children     586 

      Adults     946 

      Seniors     554 

      Total             2,086 

 
The Emergency Food Assistance Program (TEFAP) 

In June we served 114 families, or 357 individuals 

(106 children, 150 adults, and 101 seniors). 

 

Commodity Supplemental Food Program (CSFP) 

We received 80 boxes in June.  We distributed 70 

boxes on June 15, 8 on June 22, and 2 on June 29. 

 

PORCH   

The Lords Food Pantry received 4,750 lbs. of food in 

June from the PORCH collection. 

 

Healthy Opportunities Program (HOP) 

We delivered 47 HOP boxes in June.   

Bonita LeGoullon is resigning as Coordinator of the 

HOP Program at the end of this month.  The SBIC 

needs your help.  If you would like to volunteer to 

serve as the next Coordinator, please contact Mike 

Claxton at mikeclaxton50@gmail.com.  

 

Grants  

No grants were received in June. 

 

BSRI Parking Lot Closed   

The BSRI Parking Lot will be closed on October 5. 

 

 

Check us out at our website: 

www.thelordsfoodpantry.org     

 

 

 

  

 
 

Providing Help and Hope Since 1981 

 

Seeking Help to Deliver to Homebound Clients 

The SBIC is seeking volunteers to deliver food on 

Saturdays to clients who are homebound or don’t 

have transportation.  Please let Mike Claxton know if 

you can help at mikeclaxton50@gmail.com. 

 

Sunset Beach Summer Market 

Members of the SBIC manned a booth at the Sunset 

Beach Summer Market on June 27.  They handed out 

materials on The Lords Food Pantry and collected 

$375 in donations. The next collection will be on July 

11. 
 

T-shirts for Volunteers 

Please contact Cyndi Shaw at 

SBIC.Secretary@gmail.com if you would like to 

place an order for Volunteer T-shirts.  Small to X-

Large are $12.00 each.  Larger sizes are $13.00 each.  

 

CROP Hunger Walk  

It is not too early to start thinking about the CROP 

Hunger Walk which is scheduled for November 3.  

Deb Claxton is the Lead again this year.  Churches 

will soon be asked to provide contact info for Team 

Captains to her at dmclaxt@yahoo.com.  
 

The next General Board Meeting will be held on 

July 15 at 10:00 a.m. at The Lords Food Pantry, 

3610 Express Drive, Shallotte.  Masks are 

optiona1.     
 

The next Executive Board Meeting will be held on 

August 12 at 10:00 a.m. at The Lords Food 

Pantry, 3610 Express Drive, Shallotte.  Masks are 

optional. 
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